
11|
The

IFP
-H

alton
H

ills
|

T
hursday,F

ebruary
1,2018

theifp.ca

The Town of Halton
Hills is currently looking
to develop a 'Made-in-Hal-
ton-Hills' transit solution
to meet the current and fu-
ture mobility needs of the
community - and they
would like your input. 

"As part of the town's
Strategic Action Plan,
transportation and mobili-
ty was one of the top eight
priorities," said manager of
transportation, Maureen
Van Ravens. "One of the ac-
tion plans directs staff to
develop a Public Transit
Strategy to address the
needs of all potential us-
ers." 

The Transit Service
Strategy, which is expected
to be completed by spring
2019, is being put together
in conjunction with a con-
sulting service. 

The key objectives of de-
veloping a transit strategy,

according to the town, is to
educate, consult and en-
gage residents, businesses
and other stakeholders. 

They are also looking to
develop strategies for com-
muter, local, rural and spe-
cialized services, as well as
"provide people of all ages
and abilities with mobility
options." 

The consultant team
and town have been re-
viewing best practises, es-
tablishing an understand-
ing of the existing transit

conditions and initiating a
comprehensive consulta-
tion and engagement pro-
gram with key decision
makers, businesses stake-
holders and residents, Van
Ravens explained. 

A public information ses-
sion will be held on Feb. 21 at
the Town of Halton Hills
council chambers in order
to give the team the opportu-
nity to inform the public on
the objectives and purpose
of the strategy.

"Community engage-
ment is an important as-
pect of the Transit Service
Strategy," Van Ravens said.
"Understanding the com-
munity's needs will assist
in the development of the
study."

The town council re-
cently approved the public
engagement strategy
which is proceeding on two
levels - the upcoming pub-
lic information session - as
well as an online survey
which you can fill out here. 
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Four people were trans-
ported to hospital, one with
serious injuries, following
a multi-vehicle collision on
Thursday night just east of
Acton.

OPP say the accident oc-
curred at around 8 p.m. on
Highway 7, between the
Fourth and Fifth lines.

Damage to two of the ve-
hicles, a pickup truck and

an SUV, was extensive.
Highway 7 was closed

for several hours as the
OPP investigated the inci-
dent and traffic was de-
toured around the area.

Highway 7 crash near Acton
sends 4 to hospital

It’s Your Choice When it Comes to Fixing Your Vehicle!

• Servicing Georgetown for
over 40 years

• Unbeatable prices and
excellent customer service

• Fast & Reliable Auto and
Collision Service

(905) 873-8102

Floyd’s
Body shop

www.floyds-body-shop.com
facebook.com/Floyd’s Body Shop

13115 22 SIDE RD.
GEORGETOWN

www.leathertownlumber.ca

LEATHERTOWN LUMBER
POP INTO LEATHERTOWN

LUMBER TO DISCUSS YOUR
CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

LEATHERTOWN LUMBER PROVIDES
FRAMING LUMBER PACKAGES FOR ALL

SIZES OF BUILDING PROJECTS

$9.99 WAS: $14.99
12-Ft. x 1/2-In.
PowerLock Tape Rule
Cast-metal case, durable and
suitable for heavy-duty use.
Mylar polyester film. Secure
blade lock. Corrosion-resistant
Tru-zero end hook.

8562415

*Limited Quantities for Sale Items. While Supplies last.

$2.99 WAS: $7.99

Dust Pan
Rubber edge for easy
collection of dirt & debris.
Large mouth for quick &
easy clean up. Snaps on
to broom handle.

8489155

15 Amps 7-1/4-In.
Circular Saw
5200 RPM, 1950 Watts, 57

degrees beveling capacity

with stops at 45 and 22.5

degrees. Includes 7-1/4”

blade, wrench, manual.

4034021

$159.99 WAS: $179.99

HOT BUY


